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Our reimbursement for September is    . We feed      students. Since the 
High School has open campus for lunch, our count has gone down to 
150 students whereas we used to get 350 for lunch when it was closed. 
A survey for the High School Students to take, is being developed in 
order to find a solution to meet their needs. For example: pick up and 
go or possibly having different meals. As of now we serve 4 different 
lunch meals per day. Our Breakfast is a concern also, we only get about 
40 students per morning. 
The Middle School was a low count of 60 students until we changed 
breakfast. And served in each of the PODS on breakfast carts as the 
student came out of the classroom to get their breakfast. They then eat 
in the classroom. We went from 60 to 250 for breakfast. The middle 
school also serves breakfast after the bell. Breakfast is served at 9 am.


